
 
 
Members of the Wildcat Family,	
 	
Homecoming 2017 is a time of great celebration about who we are — a community 
defined by noble character within each of us and respect and compassion for all of us. 	
 	
You belong here — whether you are returning home, already home, or looking for a 
place to call home. We welcome all who ask only for the shared space to be 
themselves, express their views, and set about the work of building their life’s trajectory.	
 	
Our home is big enough to embrace students, faculty, staff, alumni, donors, patients, 
visitors, and supporters of every race, ethnicity, religion, perspective, and identity. 	
 	
Through the friendship we offer and the support services we provide (especially to those 
experiencing challenges in troubled times), together we will continue the never ending 
work of making real the values we share and the inclusive community we want.	
 	
That is what it means to be a Wildcat.	
 	
Welcome home.	
 	
 	
Eli Capilouto	
President	

	


